UDARAS UCHTALA na hEIREANN
THE ADOPTION AUTHORITY of IRELAND

Have you conducted research in the area of
Adoption?

If so, we want to ensure your work is included in an

Audit of Irish Adoption Research

that is currently underway on behalf of the ‘ Adoption Authority of
Ireland. We are interested in obtaining the following brief information —

e your name and contact details;

the name of the study,

year of study,

research focus,

research methodology including who you interviewed /
surveyed,

e type of research analysis quantitative, qualitative , mixed
etc

It would be much appreciated if you could send us the abstract if
available, but if you are unable to do so, no problem.

We look forward to hearing from you by Friday Nov 17th.
Thank you

Researchers : Valerie.obrien@ucd.ie sahanamtr(@gmail.com




